
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Assalamualaikum Warahmatullah Wabarakatu 

I hope this finds you and your family in the best of health. As the 

situation around us unfolds, we are given the opportunity to reflect on 

His many favours, in particularly realising the blessing of good 

health. For those families who have experienced the loss of a loved 

one, our thoughts and prayers are with you.  

As our online learning continues this half term, we are pleased to offer 

more on the timetable. Children can now access the majority of the 

curriculum with English, math, Arabic, Quran and Tarbiyyah being 

offered initially and now with the addition of Topic where children 

learn other subjects related to the half termly area of learning 

including science, geography, history, art, D&T and computing. We 

are also pleased to add live PE lessons as well as weekly assemblies. 

In order to offer provision as close to regular school as possible, we 

have also conducted tests and assessments to keep track of student 

progress, as well as offer bespoke intervention sessions to particular 

students. We frequently review our provision and endeavour to make 

improvements wherever we can.  

The school will carry on running remotely until we receive 

instructions from the Department for Education. Just as they are not 

certain of when schools will be reopening, neither are we. Please be 

rest assured the school will keep you informed of any updates.  

Keep safe, healthy and enjoy yourselves as you reap the rewards of 

Ramadan. 

Baarakallahu Feek 

Umm Yusuf 

TPS Newsletter  

April 2020 

Key Dates 

Friday 8th May 2020: 
May Bank Holiday. 
There will be no 
online lessons on this 
day. 

Thursday 14th May 
2020: First day of 
Ramadan Holidays 

Wednesday 27th May 
2020: Summer 2 
begins 

Monday 1st June 
2020: Inset Day. 
There will be no 
online lessons on this 
day. 

Friday 24th July 
2020: Last day of 
Summer 2 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Special Thank You  

 

Given the circumstances and how rapidly the learning platform had to change, the 

children have adapted very well and parents have done tremendously in making 

this transition as easy for them as possible. This newsletter will not be complete 

without a special thank you to the teachers. In this ever-changing teaching and 

learning environment, the teachers have shown great courage in the face of huge 

uncertainties. They have taken on new and unfamiliar challenges, with an attitude 

of front-liners, determined to give the children the best they possibly can. Despite 

the difficulties of working from home, juggling demands of family life, sickness and 

various mental pressures, they put on a brave face (or voice) on a daily basis, 

focusing solely on creating the best opportunities.  

Jazak Allahu Khayran 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Fees 

The fees for 2019-20 will remain 
unchanged. Unfortunately, the 
school is not in a position to offer 
any discounts or packages. Please 
keep up to date with your fee 
payments and communicate with 
the school if you are experiencing 
any delays.  

 

Ramadan Timings 

The summer 1 timetables will 

continue in Ramadan. If your child 

is not able to keep up with the 

whole of the timetable, please do 

not worry, teachers will be sharing 

various information on Class Dojo.  

Keep in Touch 

Phone: 0203 7198697     email: schooloffice@tarbiyyah.co.uk       website: www.tarbiyyah.co.uk 

For any fees related queries, email: businessmanager.tarbiyyahschool@gmail.com 

http://www.tarbiyyah.co.uk/


   
 

What have the children been up to? 

As well as working hard to produce work of high standard, the children are also 
continuing to explore their creative side.  

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Noor Khan (Year 2) used recycled 
materials to create her very own 
castle as part of the year 2 topic of 
Towers, Tunnels & Turrets. Fit for a 
queen!  

 

An innovative project from Abdur Rahman 
(Year 6) who made an igloo using 
packaging material as part of his ‘Frozen 
Kingdom’ topic. What a brrrrilliant idea! 

 

Fatima M (Year 1) designed her own toys as part of the ‘Memory Box’ topic and 
included detailed instructions on how to make them. Top job Fatima! 

 


